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Michael A.M. Lauffer, Chief Counsel
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Michael.Lauffer@waterboards.ca.gov

OWN MOTION REVIEW OF WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS GENERAL ORDER
NO.R5-2012-0116 FOR GROWERS WITHIN THE EASTERN SAN JOAQUIN RIVER
WATERSHED THAT ARE MEMBERS OF THE THIRD-PARTY GROUP, CENTRAL VALLEY
REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD: REVISED NOTICE OF PUBLIC
WORKSHOP AND NOTICE OF WRITTEN PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

SWRCB/OCC FILES A-2239(a)-(c)

Dear Mr. Lauffer,

The Board Chair and Executive Officer for the Regional Water Quality Control Board, Central
Valley Region (“Central Valley Water Board”), hereby respectfully request that the State Water
Board reschedule its proposed workshop in the above referenced matter.

The Central Valley Water Board has a public workshop scheduled in Fresno, California, on
April 20, 2016. April 21 and 22, 2016, will be occupied by a board meeting (also in Fresno).
April 19, 2016, will require significant time for workshop and meeting preparations by board
staff, legal counsel, and executive management, including travel time to Fresno.

The Central Valley Water Board appreciates your attention to and consideration of this request.

Respectfully submitted, _

2
Andrew S. Deeringer, Attorney
Legal Counsel for the Central Valley Water Board

ce: [all via email only]
Dr. Karl Longley, Board Chair, Central Valley Water Board
Pamela Creedon, Executive Officer, Central Valley Water Board
Patrick Pulupa, Senior Counsel, Office of Chief Counsel
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